Draft Local Control Accountability Plan (LCAP)
Community Feedback - 2024-2027

Roseville City School District is committed to serving the needs of all students. Our Local Control
Accountability Plan (LCAP) helps identify the needs of unduplicated student groups (Homeless, Foster
Youth, English Learners, low-Income) and provides the available resources to help them succeed.

Your input and feedback on the draft plan is welcomed before the Board of Education votes to finalize it
during the Public Hearing at the Board of Trustees Meeting on June 18, 2024. You can find out more
about the LCAP draft linked below.

The 2024-25 Draft LCAP document contains the Annual Update from 2023-24 and the Draft LCAP
Goals, Actions, and Services for the upcoming 2024-24 school year. A public hearing based on the
finalized version of this document will occur at a board meeting on June 18, 2024. Please use the
following link to provide feedback on the LCAP by June 17, 2024. Any questions about the LCAP will be
addressed in writing by the Superintendent.

Draft LCAP for 2024-2027
LCAP Community Feedback Form
Formulario de comentarios de la comunidad LCAP - Espanol



https://drive.google.com/file/d/17XUYofBj4UrnctLgHdT7XWvrM2TDlMtO/view?usp=sharing
https://forms.gle/jLcr9HrcqRdWQ4HT7
https://forms.gle/ws1EeJQLnqJwHiVr6

